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Town Council Meetings 

The regular monthly meeting of the Town Council will be 
on Monday, April 20th. 2015 and Tuesday May 19

th
, 

2015 at 8:00 am in Council Chambers.   
A reminder that all Council Meetings are open to the 
Public. 
 

 
EASTER OFFICE HOURS 
The BLCA, Town & RM offices will be closed for Good 
Friday on April 3

rd
; and on Monday, April 6

th
, 2015 for 

Easter Monday. 
 
TOWN OFFICE CLOSURE DAYS IN APRIL 
The Town Office will be closed on Tuesday, April 21, 
Wednesday, April 22 and Thursday April 23

rd
 for staff 

training.  We apologize for any inconvenience this may 
cause. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
SPRING/SUMMER LANDFILL HOURS 

 
The Landfill will go to summer Hours effective April 1

st
 to 

September 30
th
.  

  
 Tuesdays – 3:00 – 8:00 pm 
 Wednesdays – 10:00 am – 12:00 noon 

 and 1:00 – 4:00 pm 
 Saturdays – 10:00 am – 12:00 noon 

 and 1:00 – 4:00 pm 
 

 
FREE LANDFILL DAY 

 
Saturday, April 25th, 2015 

10:00 am to 12:00 noon and  
1:00 to 4:00 pm 

 
 

Each household in Blaine Lake is permitted 
to haul 1 half-ton load of garbage to the 

landfill for free. 
Regular landfill rates will apply to any 

amount of garbage over this. 
 

 

Putting  House #’s on your Home 

The Fire Department would like to remind 
residents of how important it is to have your 

house # displayed on the exterior of your 
home.  In case of an emergency in your home, 
it is very helpful to the fire fighters, RCMP, or 

Ambulance people if your house # is in a 
visible location on the outside of your home.  
Remember, We have many new residents in 
our community and many of them don’t know 

where Mr. & Mrs. “So & So” used to live! 
PLEASE PUT YOUR HOUSE #’S IN A 

VISIBLE LOCATION ON THE OUTSIDE OF 
YOUR HOME FOR YOUR SAFETY AND THE 

SAFETY OF YOUR FAMILY. 

 
 

Any non-profit organization that has a community 
event they would like included in the Town’s 
monthly newsletter or on the website should contact 
the Town office by not later than the 27

th
 of the 

month.  We will try and include your event! 
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Dog/Cat Licenses 
 

There are still many dog & cat owners who have not 
purchased their 2015 Pet licenses which were due in 
January.  The Bylaw Enforcement Officer will be 
ensuring that all pets in the Town are licensed and the 
owners of pets that are not licensed will be fined $40.00 
in addition to the license fee. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Anyone wanting to have the newsletter emailed to them 
can contact the Town Office at blainelake@sasktel.net, 
or call 306-497-2531 to be added to our email list. 
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